










 

 

FAITH Beyond 2000 Part II                      
  

A dynamic formation 
program for catechists and 
others interested in gaining 

a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
September 10: Liturgy  

  
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 

http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1 
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STAND AND BE COUNTED 
 

Registering in a parish is a                        
declaration of your desire to be 

part of a Catholic community and 
a commitment in all its  
dimensions brings you  

advantages, recognition, and  
responsibilities of many kinds. 
Being a registered parishioner 

makes things much easier when it 
is time for infant Baptism,  

weddings, when asked to be a 
Baptismal or Confirmation  
Sponsor and even funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can 
only do this if a person is a  

registered, active and contributing 
member.  

 

So, are you a registered  
parishioner?  

 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in 

the Parish Ministry Center or online 
at www.st-justin.org 

Diocese of San Jose Welcomes Coadjutor Bishop Oscar Cantú 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
On July 11, 2018, it was announced by Most  
Reverend Christophe Pierre, Apostolic Nuncio, that 
Pope Francis had appointed Bishop Cantú as the  
Coadjutor Bishop of San Jose. He will become the 
third Bishop of San Jose upon the retirement of 
Bishop Patrick J. McGrath. 
 

We warmly welcome Bishop Cantú and we look  
forward to working with him to build up the coming 
Kingdom of God in this small portion of the vineyard 
of the Lord. A Mass of Welcome to the Diocese of San Jose will be 
celebrated at the Cathedral Basilica of Saint Joseph on September 28, 
2018 at 2:00 p.m. 

ST. JUSTIN SCHOOL IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
St. Justin School is accepting applications for the 2018-2019 
school year.  Please call 408-248-1094, stop by the school 
office, or visit the school website www.stjustinschool.org for 
an application.  
 
 

***St. Justin School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or disability in the admission of students, the 
administration of educational policies, scholarship, and loan programs, and athletic 
and other school-administered programs. 

 
St. Justin Pre-K is currently 
looking to hire a full-time Pre-K 
aide. We are looking for someone 
to assist the lead teacher in the 
daily duties. The candidate must be 
nurturing, patient, organized, 
enthusiastic, and work as part of 
team. The hours will be Monday 
through Friday, 8:30 a.m. –3:30 
p.m. The position is a full-time 
position with benefits. The 
candidate must be flexible with 
hours.  

Requirements:  
1 year teaching experience in 

the classroom 
 

12 semester units in Early 
Childhood Education including 
the core classes:  

         Child, Family, & Community  
         Child/Human Growth and 
           Development 
         Curriculum 
 

First Aid/ CPR certified 
Current Live-Scan,                 

Criminal Record Clearance 
Health Clearance (TB test)  
Must be able to lift 40 pounds 
 

Please email your resume to 
Shannon Barela at sbarela@dsj.org   
 
 
 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

Novena to Our Lady of  
Perpetual Help  

 

Every Wednesday 
7:00 p.m.  

St. Justin Church 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, 
school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child Protective 
Services 
408-299-2071; Call 911; or The 
Diocesan Office for the Protection of 
Children and Vulnerable Adults, 408-
983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. 
If you suspect financial mismanagement 
in your parish, school or in the Diocese 
of San Jose, please contact: 
EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

Jr. High  
Catechists 

Needed 
 

Have you ever considered 
serving the Lord and sharing 

our faith story with our 
young Catholics?                       

If so, please  prayerfully     
consider joining our Faith  

Formation ministry team. The 
Jr. High sessions are Sunday 
mornings, 10:15 – 11:30 a.m. 
For more information, please 

contact Mary Kane at 
mykane@dsj.org. 

 

Tickets on sale now! www.onfirenorcal.com 

This Wednesday,  
August 15th is a 
Holy Day of                       
Obligation this 
year. Please join 
us and celebrate 
the feast of Assumption of the 
Blessed Mother into heaven.  
Masses will be held at  
8:30 a.m., 12:15 p.m. and 
7:00 p.m.  
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